
 
 
 
To Committee Secretary 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committees 
Legcon.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Re. THE SENATE INQUIRY INTO THE PROVISION OF THE WATER ACT 2007 
 
The only alternative to environmentally sustainable extraction levels is unsustainable 
extraction levels. 
 
I support the Water Act 2007 as it stands.  It balances the needs of the environment 
and the communities which depend on it. 
 
Ms. Shirley Drake 
 


